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Dear parents / carers, 

I cannot believe we are at the end of the second week.  Thank you for making me feel so 

welcome. As always, the children have been amazing. They have settled in well to their 

new classes and have been keen to show me their work.  

Throughout the year there will be discos, Family Bingo, performances by the children and 

lots of opportunities for you to come into school and see what the children are learning.  

 

We have named the classes as follows 

EYFS Miss Hancock Robin 

YEAR 1 Miss Allenby  Swan 

YEAR 2 Mr Blakley Woods Barn Owl 

YEAR 3/4 Miss Hart and Mrs Murphy Kingfisher 

YEAR 5/6 Mr Fisher Starling 

 

News from around the classes 

 

Robin Class (EYFS) Lots of team work this week. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Swan Class (Y1) They have been busy collecting objects outside to count. 

                                           

 

The Barn Owls (Y2) have been looking at numbers to 100 in Maths and a material hunt in 

Science. 

                     
 

 

 

 

 

 



The Kingsfishers (Y3&4) have been learning about similes and how to use them in their 

writing. 

                                                  

 

The Starlings (Y5 & 6) have been looking at Surrealism. They look amazing! 

                                     



Bingham Belief 

Children are able to talk about having The Bingham Belief.  

 "We believe that if we work hard and never give up, we can achieve anything!" 

Those children who are display the Bingham Belief have received a sticker. A child or 

children are chosen each week from their class and are able to have a drink, biscuit and 

share a story with me. 

 

                                                      
 

Halloween Disco 

We have booked a Halloween Disco for Thursday 19th October. EYFS and Year 1-2 pupils 

will be at 4.15pm-5.15pm and Year 3-6 will be at 5.45pm-6.45pm. A drink and snack will be 

provided. Tickets are now available from the school office and are £3. We have sold quite 

a few already so don’t miss out! 

                                                                    

School Photos 

Individual school photos will take on Monday 18th September in the afternoon. Children 

will have them individually and with their sibling/s. 

 

Old and Spare School Uniform 

If any parents have any old or spare uniform they no longer need can you bring it in to 

the office. We will then put all spare uniform in a classroom on Friday 22nd September for 

parents/carers to take. This is much appreciated and thank you in advance. 

 

Reading 

We are developing our reading curriculum and promoting a real love for reading. Any 

reading at home that you can do with your child will help them immensely. Each child has 

a reading record, that you can write in. Teachers will be introducing children to a number 

of different authors and types of texts over the course of this year.  

Concerns 

If you are worried about your child and have any worries, please talk to your child’s 

teacher in the first instance. However, I am on the school gate at the beginning and end 

of the day if you have any further concerns or questions.  

 



                                                                        

Macmillan Coffee afternoon 

On Thursday 28th September we will be holding a coffee afternoon to help raise money for 

Macmillan Cancer Support in the school hall. This event will be organised and run by the year 6 

children. Each class will have a time slot (see below), so that families can come along and join 

their children for a drink and cake. 

                                                          

1.20 – 1.35 – Reception 

1.40 – 2.05 – Year 12.10 – 2.25 – Year 2                                                                 

2.30 – 2.45 – Year 3/4 

2.50 – 3.05 – Year 5/6 

On the day all we ask is that you make a donation of your choice for a drink and a cake. 

Donations can be put into the Macmillan donation box on the day, or there will be QR codes 

around the room if you are attending and would prefer to donate in a cashless way. 

If you are unable to join us, but would like to make a donation you can do so via our JustGiving 

page - http://www.justgiving.com/cm23054254 

 

We will also be in need of cakes for our coffee afternoon, so if you are able to donate 

homemade or shop brought cakes, please bring them into school on Thursday morning. 

 

If your child has a food allergy then we are happy to provide cakes from a supermarket Free From 

range, or feel free to bring in some cakes that you would like them to eat. Please let the school 

know if you would like us to provide some cakes. 

 

Thank you so much for your support. We really appreciate it! 

Have a lovely Weekend Everyone! 

Mrs S Pask- Headteacher              

 

https://macmillan-email.org.uk/O9G-87SQ7-3AMVRG-56F17P-1/c.aspx


 



 

 

 

 

 

 


